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(Birmingham, AL) – The Birmingham-Jefferson County Transit Authority (BJCTA) is 
pleased to announce new officers for the Board of Directors. Attorney Tameka Wren 
has been elected Chair, Attorney Ruby Davis is Vice-Chair and Attorney Martin 
Weinberg (Hoover) is Secretary.   

“I am honored to have the opportunity to serve in this capacity. I look forward to working 
with my fellow Board members who are all advocates for better public transportation. 
Transparency will be the key to our success as we move forward,” said BJCTA Board 
Chair Tameka Wren.  

BJCTA Executive Director Barbara Murdock is encouraged by the change in leadership. 
“This is a great opportunity to explore fresh, new ideas and take our organization to the 
next level,” said Murdock.  

In October, the Birmingham City Council appointed five new Board members: Ruby 
Davis, Myeisha Hutchinson, Theodore Smith, Tameka Wren and Kevin Powe. 

“We are excited to work with such a diverse group," said Murdock. “Each person 
brings significant experience that will be important to our continued growth and 
development here at BJCTA”, Murdock added.    

The Board of Directors also currently has members who represent Jefferson County, 
Bessemer, Vestavia Hills and Hoover.  
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